
Professional Development Opportunity: YP Summit 

 
Each year the Greater Omaha Chamber hosts the country's largest young 
professionals conference, the YP Summit, and Methodist has been a proud 
sponsor for several years.  This year's event will be held on Thursday, 
March 31 at the CHI Health Center in downtown Omaha.  
 
More information can be found at: www.omahachamber.org/ypsummit  
 
We invite those interested in attending this day of professional growth 
and networking as part of a Methodist Health System sponsored group 
-- regardless of age -- to apply! The Chamber defines young professional 
as a mindset, rather than an age limit. 
 
Before putting your name in the hat, please discuss with your supervisor and 
ensure that you're able to take this day off if selected. The event will be paid 
time, no need to take PTO, but you will be offsite and unavailable from 
roughly 8:00am - 4:00pm. 
 
If employees or supervisors have any questions, please reach out to 
mhstalentdevelopment@nmhs.org.  

 
Interested? Scan to complete  
the short form! 
 
 
 
The deadline for application is Monday, March 14. 

http://www.omahachamber.org/ypsummit

